
Please join us for our Back to School Popsicles on the
Playground

PK- 5
Thursday, August 31, 2023

from 4:00-5:30 p.m.
in the front of the school on Crosley

★ Class assignments and information packets will be available for pick up.
★ Catch up with friends, and meet your new teacher!
★ School Supply List Click Here:
★ ● Online JumpStart (Returning Students Only): Prior to Popsicles on the

Playground on August 31, 2023, all returning families must complete the online
JumpStart Packet by working through the online documents. Please start by
clicking HERE.
If you need your parent connect password, please click the link below as seen here:

★ First day of school: September 5, 2023 at 8:30 am

Sponsored by the PTO

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bXb3QW0CJJkQQQJBptdWT3YvjjtHFdJri-ZS54YqK7k/edit
https://sisweb.resa.net/ParentPortal/

